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Mr. Joel Reynolds, Esquire
Center for Law In the Public Interest-
10951 West Pico Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER

Los Angeles, CA 90064-2166 TO FOIA-84-73

Dear Mr. Reynolds:

This is in further response to your letter dated January 20, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, records
regarding the 1977 Nuclear Services Corporation Audit of Pullman Power
Products, the prime piping contractor for the Diablo Canyon Nuclear
Power Plant.

The following Commission documents have already been made available in
the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC
20555:

1. SECY-84-61, Accession No. 8402210404
2. SECY-84-3, Accession No. 8402030385

A copy of a November 7,1983, memorandum to the Commissioners from W. J.
/Dircks regarding Diablo Canyon is enclosed.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents subject
to your request. We will respond as soon as that review is completed.

Sin rely, ,

-

'

. M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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